
Graduate Studies Committee Membership Change 
 
The Graduate Studies Committee voted to update the membership of the Graduate 
Studies committee to reflect current instantiated degree granting graduate programs, 
actively working with students, instead of a list of members that may not reflect current 
graduate programs which is how membership was determined in the past.  We 
recommend getting rid of the list, though it appears below for clarity in voting.  
 
 
We recommend the following representatives: 2 Members at large appointed by the 
College Deans: COE (1), LAS (1) and one representative from each graduate program: 
MM MUS, MA CJ, MS MIS (BE or CS), MSED, MS IT, MS SE, MAT, MS RMHC, MA IS, 
MA DHHE, MOL (11), and two graduate students. The library may send a 
representative as needed, for work with graduate program needs.  

 


